
  

 

            
                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

Parents must apply via Birmingham city council 
admission.  https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
Select Primary: starting reception. please follow the instructions and set up an account.  
  

Parkfield Community School Newsletter 

Friday 5th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Another great week here at PCS. Fortunately, the snow at the weekend did not pose us many problems 

this time! There is more snow forecast this weekend but only little flurries- I hope!! 

 

Over the past couple of weeks, myself and some of our fabulous staff have been delivering work packs 

to you and your children. It has been lovely to chat to those we have managed to see and hear how 

you all are and how you are finding things at this difficult time. You are all doing so well for your 

children- keep it up!! 

 

As you know, the staff at school and those working at home are working incredibly hard for you and 

for your children and relentless in their pursuit of outstanding provision. It never ceases to amaze me 

how committed and dedicated the staff are at PCS!!! However, as you know, this does not just stop at 

the fantastic online learning: we continue to provide fabulous pastoral and wellbeing support too, plus 

our foodbank is ever growing too due to some amazingly generous donations from people all over the 

city.  

 

Please remember as always that we are here for you, so please contact us if you have any questions 

or concerns via these email addresses:  

 

pastoral@parkfield.excelsiormat.org pastoral concerns or help needed. 

 

olearning@parkfield.excelsiormat.org online and remote learning help. 

 

enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org all other enquiries, especially if any personal details, such as 

mobile phone numbers, email addresses or home addresses change, please be sure to communicate 

this to school as soon as possible. 

 

Have a great weekend- take care of yourselves and each other. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birmingham.gov.uk%2Fschooladmissions&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2ff1ffe2771744b46ee108d8b3e88b96%7C8d93c87fd7d64186890e2da0bc55630d%7C0%7C0%7C637457158637503794%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=twOSDMkau93c0tDbyOJm5ro9g%2BVcoVgrPoJwtu2dygE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:pastoral@parkfield.excelsiormat.irg
mailto:pastoral@parkfield.excelsiormat.org
mailto:enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org


 
 
 
 
 

 

Let’s get talking! 
 

Do you ever ask your child what they have been learning in school only to be told 

“nothing” or “I can’t remember”? We do teach them, we promise! We are also 

working hard to develop oracy skills across school. Oracy simply means the ability 

to communicate effectively using spoken language. To help with this, each year 

group will provide a question about that week’s learning to help get the 

conversation started. 

Year 1 Tell me about a type of tree. Do you know about any other types of tree? 

Year 2 What can you tell me about Amanda Gorman? 

Year 3 How do we know the Lone Dog likes to be by himself? 

Year 4 Have a discussion with your family. Ask a member of your family to 

explain one thing that was different from when they went to school and 

something that is the same. It would be nice to see the differences and 

similarities between you, your parents and your grandparents.  

Year 5 Who was Frida Kahlo? Why is she inspirational? 

Year 6 We know how to look after our physical health. How can we look after our 

mental health? 

Please let us know if it is useful and helps your child to talk about their learning. 
 

 

 

September 2021 Nursery admissions 
If your child was born between  

1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018  

you can apply for a nursery place for your child to attend Parkfield 

Community School, starting in September 2021. 

Application forms can be collected from the office or completed online 

by clicking here 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=f8iTjdbXhkGJDi2gvFVjDV32YlBranhCj5lT4UsqtdFUNEFEQjJBRjVBRURHQlgxTjY5TzIwTVc5QS4u


  
 
 
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
      
  



 

Clues may run forwards, backwards, diagonally, up or down. 

Some may overlap or even be backwards. 


